
 

Date: 07/07/2023 

 

 

Dear Parents & Students, 

 

School will remain closed from 08/07/2023 to 15/07/2023 on 

account of  Kanwar Yatra. 

 

First term examination will   begin from 17/07/2023. 

 

 

 Students  will go home after the exam. 

 

Kindly deposit the fees of your ward as soon as possible. 

  

You can deposit the fees in the bank between 10/07/2023 to 

20/07/2023 as well as you can deposit online in the e care. 

 

 

 With Regards 

 Principal 


